
UBC E association of university and .. college employees 

Carla Lee 
Centre for Continuing Education 
CAMPUS MAIL 

Dear Carl a: 

September 17, 1981 

I am returning $1.00 and your receipt of payment of this amount to you. 
You hae already authorized the deduction of $1.00 when you signed the dues 
authorization form and you keep the receipt to indicate you have paid this 
amount and that we have received it . 

Yours truly, 

Carole Cameron 
Union Organiser 
AUCE Local l 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


